
Sunday 26th January 2025
3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Hymns – 407  495  308  362  (New English Hymnal)

Vicar:  Fr Russell Stagg ssc | vicar@stjamesandstmichael.org.uk | 020 8402 2712 | 07526 621232

Welcome to the Benefice of St James with
St Michael and St Augustine, Beckenham
Benefice Office: 07838 146467 | office.stmichaelbeckenham@gmail.com

www.stjamesandstmichael.org.uk

This week in the Benefice
Monday Fr Russell’s rest day
Tuesday 7.00pm Mass (St James)

Wednesday 10.00am Mass (St Michael)
10.30am -12.30pm Warm Space (St Michael)

Thursday No Mass due to meeting the new Bishop at 11.15am 
(St John's Sevenoaks.)

Friday 7.00pm Mass (St Michael)

Saturday 9.30am BCP Communion (St James) 

For your prayers during the week:
Those in need:

Bill, Roger, Cheryl, Judith, Derek, Pippa, Jeanette,
Fay, Joyce, Baby Lucy, Stanley, Vercilla, Chris,

Pauline, John, Carol, Susan, Richard, Jo and Derek

Recently departed:
Hugh Moore (Priest)

Anniversaries of death:
Leslie Knight, Derek Clarke, Grace Mansfield,

Edward Paterson, Hubert Gooding, 
Leonard Gulliver, Elsie Rees, Frances Poole, 

Bill Brassell (priest), Edith Rowlinson, 
Douglas Hawley, Philip Moore, James Siddons,

Connie Hayward, Jessie Pugh, Robert Plant,
William Lawrence.

Warm Spaces at St. Michael's
will be opening up the church on a Wednesday morning from

10.30 - 12.30 for warm spaces. All are welcome to come along for
refreshments, chat and games.

Walsingham
Pilgrimage

11th - 13th July 2025.
Booking form will be

available next Sunday.

 Please see Fr Russell for
more details.

Pew Sheet Notices
If you would like to add a notice to the pew sheet, please send the details to Jo in the office by midday Wednesday

e-mail: office.stmichaelbeckenham@gmail.com, text/WhatsApp 07838 146467

St James’s Quiz Night
Saturday 22nd March.  Further details to follow.  
To book a table please call Jan on 07939 088820 

Episcopal Ordination & Consecration of the 
Bishop of Richborough

The service of the consecration of Ven. Luke Irvine-Capel as the
next Bishop of Richborough will take place at Canterbury

Cathedral on 27 February at 2.30 p.m.  
It would be really good to get a group from the Benefice to

attend this service and show our prayers and support for our new Bishop.   
Please speak to Fr Russell if you would like to attend so travel arrangement can be

made. But most of all please keep Fr Luke in your prayers.

Top of the Pew
We have been invited to take part in this knockout

competition again.  You may recall we participated regularly
some years ago.  Meanwhile the rules have been changed,

and most rounds are conferring and less 'intimidating'. 
Please let Gwen know if you'd like make up a team for the

benefice.

Apologies 
Fr Russell apologies for cancelling the Masses last week
due to suffering from shingles and thanks everyone for

their understanding and good wishes. 


